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Research Analysis 

 

The measure modifies the Oklahoma Personnel Act by changing the job title of an unclassified 

position within the Office of the State Fire Marshal from Fire Protection Engineer to Fire 

Protection Consultant. 

 

Prepared By: Kyle Meade 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Modifying certain personnel considered in unclassified service does not significantly impact 

state revenues. 

 

Prepared By: Nicole McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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